Moscow Academy of Investigative Committee to hold open day

The Moscow Academy of the Investigative Committee will hold an open day on 11 February 2017.

During an open day applicants and their parents will be able to talk to the management of the
Academy, learn its history and outlooks; get consulted on entering and acceptance rules 2017; find
out about deferment of military service, as well as the procedure of entering and studying at the
military department; get information on dormitories; get more familiar with the profession of
investigator and receive evidence of employment guarantees after the training is finished.

The guests of the Academy will also have an opportunity to get more familiar with its structure,
features of educational process, equipment and facilities, including forensic grounds and exhibition

stands.

The venue: Moscow, ul. Vrubelya, 12. The event will start at 10 AM.
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